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August 14, 2019 

Ms. Rebecca Beaton 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

Dear Ms. Beaton: 

Pursuant to the Federal Communications Commission’s FCC 15-70 Order, allowing interconnected VoIP providers to obtain 
resources directly from the North American Numbering Plan Administrator and/or the Pooling Administrator, Telnyx 
hereby notifies this Authority of its intent to request the resources identified below.  We are providing this notice at least 
30 days prior to requesting numbers from the Numbering Administrators.1 
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1 47 CFR § 52.15 (g) (3).
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In addition, below is our regulatory and numbering contact information as required:2 
 
Regulatory Representative  
Name: Legal Officer  
Address: 311 W Superior St, Ste 504, Chicago, IL 60654 
E-mail: legal@telnyx.com  
Phone: +1.312.945.7421 
 
Numbering Representative  
Name: Numbering Administrator 
Address: 311 W Superior St, Ste 504, Chicago, IL 60654 

 
2 47 CFR § 52.15 (g) (3) (iv). 
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E-mail: numbering@telnyx.com 
Phone: +1.312.945.7421 
 
 
 
Further, we understand that we must provide any changes to the contact information within thirty (30) days. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
 
Sarah Halko 




